
  

 

February 11, 2025 

 

Dear Costco Member, 

 

Costco records indicate that you, or one of your add-on members, have purchased item number 744361 

Genova Yellowfin Tuna in Olive Oil 6/7 oz between January 28, 2025 and February 10, 2025 in select 

North Carolina, Puerto Rico, Florida, Georgia and Tennessee locations. 

 
Out of an abundance of caution, Tri-Union Seafoods has announced a voluntary recall following a 

notification from our supplier that the “easy open” pull tab lid on limited products encountered a 

manufacturing defect that may compromise the integrity of the product seal (especially over time), 

causing it to leak, or worse, be contaminated with clostridium botulinum, a potentially fatal form of food 

poisoning. 

 

The following lot codes are affected by this recall:  

 

Lot Code Best If Used By 

S84N D1D 1/21/2028, 1/23/2028, 1/27/2028 

 S84N D3D 1/23/2028 

S84N D2D 1/27/2028 

 

If you have recalled cans, please do not use and return the item to your local Costco for a full refund. 

 

Consumers can contact Tri-Union Seafoods at support@thaiunionhelp.zendesk.com or 833-374-0171 

Monday through Friday from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. EST.  

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this recall may have caused.  

 

Thank you, 

Saif Arabi, Ph.D 

Director, Food Safety and Quality Assurance. 

Tri-Union Seafood, LLC. 
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